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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 DECEMBER 2021

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: We are so proud of our 
students and staff for all the hard work they 
put into preparing for our performances. 
Thank you Ms. Olson for adapting our 
programs so that our families can still enjoy 
our students’ talents. We hope you enjoyed our 
recorded Veteran’s Day program that the whole 
school participated in out on the big field. Our 
kindergartners, 1st, 2nd and 3rd graders have 
been busy preparing a Christmas program for 
our enjoyment. 


Thank you to all the families that participated 
in the PTO fundraisers. The PTO is working 
very hard to raise funds for picnic tables and 
benches and other needed items for the 
playground. As the end of the calendar year 
approaches we want to remind you that the 
Arizona Tax Credit program is available for 
families to also donate a dollar for dollar credit 
to our school. Please visit the district website to 
learn more. www.yuma.org/Tax_Credits


December 13th-17th Spirit Days


Monday-Christmas Sweater


Tuesday-Candy Cane Day(Red & White)


Wednesday-Plaid Day


Thursday-Christmas Extravaganza (Socks, 
Shirts, hat, etc.)


Friday-Christmas Pajamas


Congratulations!!


Treasure 
Hunters of the 

Month


Mrs. Danford: 
4th/5th Grade 

Teacher 


She is a kind and loving teacher. She makes 
us do amazing projects that are really cool!!!! 
She is nice and lets us do fun things. She is 
very nice and we always do fun activities in 
her class. She is very creative and nice. We 
do a lot of activities and learn some 
interesting facts and is very pretty!


Mrs. Tapia: 
Paraprofessional


I nominate Ms. Tapia 
because she helps my class and Mrs. Danford. 
I nominate her because she helps us. She 
helps my classmates. She helps me so much. 
She is kind to everyone.


These are just a few of their nominations. 
Thank you both for your contributions to our 
school community!

http://dorothyhall.yuma.org
http://www.yuma.org/Tax_Credits


December Events


December 6th-10th: Acadience Benchmark Testing K, 1st, 
2nd & 3rd

December 9th: Butter Braids Fundraiser Pick Up Day

December 10th: Last Day of 2nd Quarter

December 13th-17th: Galileo Benchmark Testing 3rd, 4th 
& 5th

December 17th: Santa Paws Walk with HSOY

December 18th-January 9th: Winter Break




The next PTO meeting is scheduled for 
December 1st @ 6:00 p.m. Please visit 
their Facebook page or ClassDojo for 
login information.


All parents are encouraged to join the PTO 
and attend the meetings. Please contact 

the PTO at dorothyhallpto@gmail.com if 
you have any questions.
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Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for November


Gwynn Holman

Emma Pilger

Sofia Salazar

Arelly Barrera

Daisy Estrada

Owen Mitchell

Aileen Lopez


Destiny Salazar

Mya Harris


Jayden Matus

Abigail Hembrough


Sean Quintanilla

Katie Zavala


Ashlynn Schlager

Daniel Salas


Roman Bensel

Ingrid Medrano Zavala


Adriel Hernandez


We are so proud of all of you!

  H-Helpful

  E-Engaged

  R-Respectful

  O-Ownership


Join the PTO

mailto:dorothyhallpto@gmail.com

